
Behold 1500 Latinos—Everyone Graduates is an all volunteer 

educational initiative that is our Hispanic Latino partner to the 

Sisters of Charity of Nazareth Ministry’s “Doors to Hope.”

We are made up of a collaborative group of Hispanic Latino 

community leaders from all walks of life—business, government, 

academic and theological disciplines who are taking it upon 

ourselves to organize special educational sessions between our 

Latino youth and a team of tutors to overcome the obstacles 

that impede progress in planning for higher education and, 

eventually, a college degree.

We already tested our initiative last year and experienced a 

great deal of success with our Behold 1500 Latinos—Everyone 

Graduates Pilot Program. Thanks to Rhonda Buchanan and 

the U of L Latin American Latino Studies we were able to enlist 

16 tutors together with 16 Latino students aged from 14 to 18 

and held our sessions for mainly math, english, college enroll-

ment preparation and vocational guidance. The tutors paired 

up one-on-one with students at various classrooms at Jefferson 

Community Technical College’s International Center at 620 S. 

Third during 10 consecutive Saturday mornings in a row.

We are now recruiting for more tutors…

If you feel you can offer a school subject on a high school 

level and assist one or more of our students (depending on 

schedule and location availabilities), just go to our website at 

http://www.behold1500latinos.org and go to the  

APPLICATIONS page and download the form and follow  

the instructions to submit your application.

There is no pay, but you will get the benefit of:

• Knowing you’re filling a gap that is much needed

• Getting experience you can add to your resume/career

• Giving you references from the program directors for your  

 career job search

• Making a difference that will impact our youth, their  

 families and our future

Information for our Louisville Latino Youth Studies to be 

held at the 2914 S. Third Street’s “Doors to Hope” Center:

We need volunteer help on Saturdays from 10am-12 pm, and 

on Tuesday and Thursday evenings from 5:30-7:00 pm to  

provide homework help for our Latino youth.

For information about “Doors to Hope” contact Morel Jones 

at 502-384-4673 or by email at: doorstohopescn@gmail.com

Now a partner of “Doors to Hope”

BEHOLD 1500 LATINOS—
EVERYONE GRADUATES!

For more information about Behold 1500 Latinos, contact Ben Ruiz at 502-244-6778 or  by email at: ben@adhawks.com. 


